
October	Newsletter
	

Happy	October!
Can	you	believe	we	are	already	at	the	halfway	mark	of	the	semester?	We
can't	either!	With	the	arrival	of	October	comes	a	variety	of	reminders	and
events	all	across	campus	as	well	as	within	the	Honors	College.	Please
enjoy	this	brief	newsletter...
	
As	always,	GO	POKES!

Honors	Tailgate



The	Honors	College	hosted	a	tailgate	for	the	KState	football	game	on
October	6th	on	the	lawn	of	Old	Central.	Several	students	were	in
attendance	as	well	as	several	members	of	the	Honors	staff!	Everyone	had
a	blast,	and	we	hope	to	continue	this	event	in	the	future.	Thank	you	to
those	of	you	who	came	out	to	kick	back	and	cheer	on	our	team!

Celebrating	National	Coming	Out
Day



October	11th	is	National	Coming	Out	Day,	and	some	of	our	staff	members
showed	their	support	at	an	event	with	OSQ&A.	Honors	is	a	welcoming
environmemt	to	all	students,	and	we	continue	to	strive	for	equity,
diversity,	and	inclusion	in	academics	so	that	all	students	are	able	to
achieve	their	goals.	We	stand	by	our	students	and	show	our	full	support	to
them!

Homecoming	with	Honors
Planning	to	go	check	out	Walkaround	during	Homecoming	week?	Don't
forget	to	swing	by	Old	Central	to	check	out	the	building,	meet	some
alumni,	and	visit	with	the	Honors	staff	and	Dr.	Frohock!	The	event	will	be
from	3pm-5pm	on	Friday,	October	27th	in	the	lecture	hall	on	the	2nd	floor
of	Old	Central.	Snacks	and	light	refreshments	will	be	available.	

Enrollment	reminders...
Remember	students,	those	of	you	who	are	currently	active	in	the	Honors
College	are	eligible	for	priority	enrollment,	which	happens	on	October
23rd	at	12:01am!
	
You	must	meet	with	both,	your	Honors	advisor	as	well	as	your	primary
academic	advisor	in	order	to	enroll	on	time.	Please	note	advising
schedules	are	filling	quickly	for	advisors	and	spaces	are	limited.	Honors
advisors	cannot	lift	any	holds!

Spring	2024	course	list
The	Honors	course	list	for	the	Spring	2024	semester	is	now	available	on
our	website!	On	it,	you	will	find	the	available	add	ons,	seminars,	courses,
and	more	that	you	can	use	for	your	Honors	degree.	Be	sure	to	take	a	look
at	it,	and	keep	your	eyes	peeled	for	any	futire	drafts	that	come	in	your
email	inbox	as	courses	are	added	and	updated.
	
Click	the	link	below	to	access	the	course	list,	and	be	sure	to	ask	your



Honors	advisor	if	you	have	any	questions	regarding	your	plan	of	study.

Course	List

Check	out	our	social	media!
Not	already	following	us	on	our	socials?	You're	missing	out!	Find	us	on
Facebook	and	Instagram	for	all	of	the	latest	and	greatest	information,
announcements,	and	cool	events	happening	in	and	out	of	Stout	and	Old
Central!

Thanks	again	for	reading!
We	hope	that	each	of	you	have	enjoyed	this	edition	of	the	monthly
newsletter.	Whether	it	be	learning	about	what	is	happening	in	and	around
Honors	or	even	learning	something	new,	we	are	pleased	you	took	the
time	to	read	this.
	
Enjoy	the	rest	of	the	month,	and	we	hope	to	see	you	around	campus
soon!
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